
ANNEXURE-V 

Site inspection report of the Deputy Conservator of Forest. (Col 11, Part II, Form-A, FCA,1980) 
The portion of land proposed for construction of the Trevi Hospital at 

Langol area was inspected by the Deputy Conservator of Forests, Central 
Forest Divisionn on 28th August, 2021 and 18th November, 2020.The 
proposed site falls in the records of both the Revenue Department and the 
Forest Department.As per Forest records, the area falls within Compartment 
No. 3 of Lamdeng Block of the Langol Reserved Forest of Central Forest 

Division, Manipur and as per the records of Revenue Department, the area 
is covered by Dag No. 1194 and1184 under village No. 91-Meitei Langol, 

Imphal West District. 
The area is devoid of trees except at the boundary of the site where 

very few trees were found standing and as such felling of tree would be 
almost nil. 

As mentioned earlier, the proposed site fall under Dag No. 1194 and 

Dag No. 1184 of Village No. 91, Meitei Langol and the area has also been 

termed as Government Khasland vide order dated 07.03.2017 passed by the 

Ld.Civil Judge, Senior Division, Imphal West in (i) Execution Case No.7 of 
2004 and (2) Judicial Misc. Case No. 72 of 2017 Ref: O.s. No. 

39/86/35/86/35/87/90/3/2003 in Shri. ManoharmayumBimol Sharma 
(now deceased) by his L.Rs.-Versus-The Secretary, Indian Council of 

Agriculture Research (1CAR), Manipur Complex, Lamphelpat, Imphal. 

2004 

The construction of Trevi Hospital in the area shall not displace any 
village settlement. 

No protected archaeological/heritage site or other defence 

establishment or any other important monuments were found in the area to 
be diverted 

Dated, the 28th August, 2021 

(R.K. marjit Singh) 
Divisional Forest Officer 

Central Forest sNHcer Divisional ForesftAicer 
Central Forest Division 

Government of Manipur 
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